
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

19th April 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers  

Due to the forthcoming planned industrial action by teachers, it will no longer be possible to run the Year 10 

Parents Evening on Thursday 27th April as advertised on the school website. This event has now been rescheduled 

to Thursday May 11th. Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. Further information on 

how to login to the parental portal for parents evening will be sent in advance of the event. 

I would also like to draw your attention to the Year 10 exams which take place the fortnight commencing 12th 

June. Again, further information will be provided closer to the time, but I wanted to inform you, to enable you to 

support students at home, with undertaking revision in preparation for these exams. We have created a website 

for students and parents to use in support of revision, which is available here: http://www.warlinghamtl.co.uk/. 

The sections on Practice 4 Progress and Target the TOPR are particularly useful. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

Kindest regards 

 

Mark Tucker 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

http://www.warlinghamtl.co.uk/

